
I am writing to encourage you to please support HB 2357. OFRI has been lobbying illegally, silencing scientific findings, and 
misleading Oregonians in their advertisements. Let's put those tax dollars to use protecting forests that provide important carbon 
storage that can help mitigate climate change. Oregon has some of the weakest forestry laws and it's time that this fact stops getting 
covered up. Thank you for your support of our forests and for your commitment to science based decision-making. Thank you for 
considering my comments as you consider HB 2357.


